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19660128 Dept of Health letter re Octel SS Limerick 

spill & brochure on hazards of TEL & TML 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above, 28th January 1966 Letter from Senior Inspector of 

Health to the Medical Officer of Health, Whangarei, New 

Zealand re: Tetramethyl lead spilled on the deck of the 

Octel SS Limerick during a storm in the Atlantic. At right, 

the Contact details of Octel Melbourne sent with 

brochure on hazards of TEL & TML (see next article: 196405 Octel Bulletin No 12 The Safe 
Handling of Octel Antiknock Compounds, by Associated Octel). 


